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Our family and community benefits greatly by continuing to allow Lewis & Clark 

Charter School to operate in a different district than its sponsoring district.  

Termination would likely  result in the inability for this school to continue. Many lives 

and families of Lewis and Clark Charter would be negatively impacted, not only with 

this schools closure, but for the fact of having limited viable educational options.  


